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Voting by mail has been critical to voter turnout in Oregon and is a model for the rest 

of the country. Repealing mail in voting is a huge step backwards and will negatively 

affect voter turnout. The fact that I'm only hearing about this today greatly concerns 

me. This should be front page news across the state. I'm a native oregonian and 

have voted by mail for the past 20 years. Removing mail in voting will require people 

to take time off work and stand in lines in order to vote, which many low and middle 

income people often aren't able to do. I don't see how this bill would do anything 

other than harm Oregon voters. This bill shouldn't even be a possibility, shame on 

Sen Smith for sponsoring such a bill. 


